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Comments: I wish to go on record that my wife and I are totally against the planned cutting in the Telephone Gap

wilderness area. We are in our 70's and both raised in Brattleboro and can trace our roots back many

generations in  Vermont. It is our belief that this project is very misguided given what is happening in VT and the

rest of the country. We need more wilderness, not kessy, and we must protect that which already exists.


